
Motion to Midlothian Council – 6th October 2020 
 
 
Street Naming Protocol for new Midlothian streets 
 
“That the Council recognises the tradition and the responsibilities that the Provost 
has regarding street naming. 
 
Notes that there is no formal process or role for the local Community or elected 
members to input. 
 
Agrees that the Council implement a scheme of notification to the relevant Ward 
Councillors & the relevant Community Councils with proposed new street names.  
 
And also agrees that should there be an objection made by any parties, that there 
should be input from local members to resolve the issue.” 
 
 
Proposed by Councillor Kelly Parry  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seconded by Councillor Pauline Winchester 
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